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10 DAYS OF PRAYER All members of the district are invited to
the start of the 10 days of Prayer
initiative on Wednesday at 7pm. Come
and be blessed.  Please note that the
district will not be meeting daily for this
initiative, but members are encouraged
to utilize the material available on
https://www.tendaysofprayer.org/
during this period

 Pastor Otis Browne
New Year’s Message

Issue 1.1Sabbath January  6th, 2024

though filled with many challenges, I have seen the hand of God leading His
church. I look forward to working with you to advance the mission of the church.
I invite us all to begin this year with a renewed commitment to Christ’s command
to make disciples. My ultimate desire for the church is to see each member
become a disciple of Christ, who intern will disciple others. May God bless you as
we face this new year together. As your pastor, I am here to support your spiritual
growth and to offer pastoral care. Please feel free to reach out to me as needed.
 - Pastor O. M. Browne

I extend to you a
blessed and pros-
perous new year
on behalf of my
family! I count it
a privilege to 
serve this district
for another term.
 As I look back on the previous years,

https://www.tendaysofprayer.org/


The Nevis Adventist Community Services
Federation extends an invitation to all
members to join in the annual January
walk on Sunday, January 7 starting at 6
am. The route goes from Cole Hill
through Cox, to the main road via
Chicken Stone, ending back at Cole Hill.
Put on your sneakers, fill your water
bottle and join us on the walk.

ACSF ANNUAL WALK

OPEN AIR PRAYER
MEETING

There will be an Open air prayer meeting
at the Alberta Payne Community Center
in Bath village on January 14th 2024
starting at 4:00 pm. All are invited.

IT’S ALMOST TIME TO
PAY UP!

The first payment for the Women’s
retreat in Montserrat is due on or
before January 15, 2024. Please
communicate with your Women’s
Ministries leaders for the payment
details.

TRAINING WITH DR. KAY
WHITE



All elders, Personal Ministries leaders,
All Sabbath School superintendents,
Sabbath School teachers, Sabbath
School secretaries, Children’s Ministries
leaders, and Women’s Ministries
leaders are invited to an important
training with Dr. Kay White, on
Sabbath,  January 20, 2024, at 4pm at
the Gingerland Seventh day Adventist
Church at 4 pm as we facilitate the
formation and implementation of the
Discipleship Small Groups.

CSAPP Symposium will be held from
January 18 to 20 2024. Community
Services Leaders, Prison and
Possibilities Ministries leaders please
take note.

Board members are reminded board
meeting which will be held on Sunday at
the church beginning at 4:30. All board
members are expected to attend. 

ATTENTION BOARD
MEMBERS!

CSAPP SYMPOSIUM

The Beulah Congregation will be
celebrating its 20 year anniversary since
it's church building was dedicated. In
light of this, they will be hosting a series
of special revival services. There will be
two nightly meetings on the Thursday
11th and Friday the 12th at 7pm. And
the Sabbath morning service will begin
at 9am. The guest preacher will be Dr.
Andrew Gardner, former Pastor of
District 2. All members of the district
are invited to these special services

BEULAH TURNS 20!

The funeral service of Sister
Josephine Maynard will be held at
the Mannings SDA Church on
Thursday 11th of January. The
service begins at 1:30pm.

CELEBRATION OF LIFE



LET’S CELEBRATE!
THIS WEEK’S
CELEBRANTS

January 2nd - Estherphine                     
Mintos
January 3rd- Orville Bussue

January 4th- Acaidieon Tyson

January 5th- Ermine Griffin
January 6th- Ricky & Shelly
Liburd Anniversay

A happy birthday and anniversary is extended to all those who celebrated
this week.  We pray that you have a year filled with blessings and immense
joy!


